
Porters Grange Primary School & Nursery 
Part of the Portico Academy Trust 

 
Principal Miss D. Henley 
Vice Principal Mr M. Aggus 
Lancaster Gardens, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS1 2NS 
Tel: 01702 468047  
www.portersgrange.co.uk 
Email: office@portersgrange.southend.sch.uk          CEO - Mrs C. Woolf 

  

 

 
 

We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 

11th January 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent’s /Carers, 
 
We are pleased to announce our school tuck shop is open again for Years 3-6. 
 
We thank you for your continued support in our decision not to have crisps, biscuits and cakes during 
morning break times.  
 
Children in KS1 receive a free fruit snack provided by the government. KS2 children do not receive the 
government scheme for free fruit and vegetables. Our school food policy is that children may bring in 
their own snack for break time which may be fruit or vegetables only or alternatively, children may 
purchase items from our school ‘tuck shop’.  
 
Our school ‘tuck shop’ offers a range of government approved healthy and tasty snacks. Your child will 
be able to bring money into school to spend in the tuck shop and they will be responsible for their own 
money. The items in the tuck shop range from 20p-60p each. Children may buy one or two items per 
day.  
 
Children may bring a drink into school however this should contain water only. May we politely ask that 
water bottles are not put inside book bags or back packs to prevent damage to school books.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Hallifax 
(Healthy Schools Leader) 
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